
 
 
September 17th, 2025 
 
Flyers and Flyer Families,  
 
I have a few updates and reminders for you. 
 

1)​ Picture Retake Day 
a)​ Pegasus will be here at Eden on October 14th - the Tuesday after the 

Thanksgiving Holiday 
b)​ This day is scheduled for retakes, and for new photos for anyone that missed the 

first day 
 

2)​ Sausage Fundraiser - An Eden Tradition 
a)​ Welcome to our School Council Fundraiser! We use funds from this sale to 

directly support our children and our school. 
b)​ We sell delicious, Mennonite Smoked Sausage made with high quality pork, no 

preservatives, fillers or by-products. 100% gluten free. 
c)​ The DEADLINE for orders is Wednesday, October 16 and the PICK UP date is 

Saturday, October 25 at Eden High School from 10:00 to 12:00. 
d)​ The next opportunity to order sausage will be in February 2026. 
e)​ How do I order? 

i)​ If you are a current Eden Family, you can order on SchoolCash 
Online 

ii)​ If you are not a current Eden Family, the following link and QR code can 
be used to order: 
https://dsbn.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/227364/92/False/True 

 
   
                         
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://dsbn.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/227364/92/False/True


 
 

3)​ 20/20 Mission 
a)​ Eden student Tony Z. has shown his leadership in bringing 20/20 Mission to Eden 
b)​ Do you have old glasses lying around at home?  

 
Donate them to 20/20 Mission, a non-profit organization working to fight global 
vision problems like myopia.  
 
They collect used eyeglasses, match them with the correct prescriptions, and 
donate them to people in need worldwide. There's a donation box located in the 
Eden main office --- drop off your used glasses and help someone see the world 
more clearly! 
 
 

4)​ Niagara Region Public Health 
a)​ See the attached notice from Dana, Eden’s public health nurse 

 
5)​ Letters from the Principal Compendium 

a)​ Missing a letter?  Want to go back and check one and you deleted the email?  
You can find past letters on the Eden Website under About, Letters from the 
Principal 

b)​ https://eden.dsbn.org/about/letters-from-the-principal 
 
 
Have a great evening. 
 
M. Miller 
Principal, Eden High School 

https://eden.dsbn.org/about/letters-from-the-principal

